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A Warm Welcome
Dear BLI Family,
The Lord is with you!
As we enter this season
of gratitude, we want
to express our heartfelt
thanks to you. Thank
you for providing
equitable access to
biblical resources for
congregations
worldwide, for sharing
the love of Jesus, and
for your continual
prayers.

Current Kingdom WorkThrough your generous
giving, Bible Lessons
International continues to
serve the local church
across the globe. Together,
we are supporting
generations of leaders in
their pursuit of God’s
calling.

Recent Completion of
BLI Old Testament
Survey, Fall 2024
Course:

89 students
successfully
completed the
course.
In-depth
ministerial and
theological
instruction over 7
weeks.
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HOLIDAY NEWSPAPERbiblelessonsintl. December 2024

Students from 13
countries
participated,
including the
Democratic
Republic of the
Congo, Pakistan,
Philippines, and
others.
The certificate
each student
received upon
completion:

Current Kingdom Work
Vidal Muñiz’s Recent
Conferences (October–
December):

Annual Church
Equipping
Conference
Back to the First
Love
Live Oaks
Community Church
Current interim pastor
at Coastal Bend
Fellowship Church in
Kingsville, Texas.

Dr. Bob is Teaching
every Thursday night at
7 PM (CST) through the
book of John and serving
as interim pastor at
Cumberland
Presbyterian Church in
Marshall, Texas.



we love you!
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As we enter a season of generosity, we encourage you to give to BLI

Giving Link: https://pushpay.com/g/biblelessonsinternational
Text “GIVE” to (833) 892-7771

Download our app: @biblelessonsinternational
Scan QR Code to Give:

With heartfelt gratitude and blessings,

Dr. Bob Utley
President and Founder
bli@biblelessonsintl.com
freebiblecommentary.org

As we close this newsletter, we send our warmest wishes to you
and your family. May your holiday season be filled with love,

laughter, and countless blessings. Thank you for being an
integral part of the BLI family!


